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School finishes on Friday, 21st July at 2.30pm for the 
summer break. 

 

 
 

End of Term Reports 
Hope you enjoy reading the end of term report and you feel proud.  If you require an extra copy for an 
absent parent, please give Mrs Walters their name and address and she will arrange to send a copy.  

Please note, extra copies will only be sent if they have been requested. 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s report, speak to Mrs Walters and she will make an 

appointment with the Class Teacher on Monday, 17th July.   

Clubs 
Clubs will be on throughout the week apart from Friday as we finish at 2.30pm. 

Reading Books 
Reading books will not be sent home next week and please return any books you have at home. 

Thank you. Why not enrol your child at the library so they can enjoy a wide variety of books over the 
summer and take part in the reading challenge. 

For more information follow this link.  
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/libraries-andarchives/libraries/reading-journey.aspx  

Class Photos 
The orders have sent been off and should be back before the end of term. 

Year 5/6 Residental Trips 
Please return the permission slip and £20 deposit for the residential trip to London 18th-20th October 

and Borwick Hall 7th to 10th November. 
Both trips are fantastic value for money as school heavily subsidise the price we charge.  Speak to 

family & friends about the cost of these trips at their schools! 

Y6 Leavers Lunch 
The kitchen staff are preparing a special lunch chosen by the Year 6’s on Tuesday, 18th July. The 

cost is £2.20 for children not eligible to FSM, which can be paid at the office. 

End of Year Presentation Assembly 
Our end of term assembly is on Wednesday, 19th July at 9.15am, all parents/guardians are welcome 

to join us. 

Outstanding Dinner Money 
Please ensure all outstanding dinner money is cleared before the 21st July.   

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
Our leavers’ assembly for Year 6 is 11.00am on Friday, 21st July in school, all parents/guardians are 

welcome. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Courage’ 
 

But Jesus immediately said to them: "Take courage! It is I. Don't be 

afraid.   Proverbs 11:13 

 
Prayer Request 

Please remember in 
your prayers the sick in 

our parish and that 
they will get better 

soon. 

 



 
   

Date Event Details 
17.7.17 Y6 Bowling Trip Please return slip & contribution 

19.7.17 End of Year Presentation Assembly  10.00am in School 

21.7.17 Y6 Leavers Assembly 
Teddy Bear Picnic Lunch 
Closure for Summer 

11.00am in School 
Don’t forget Teddy 
2.30pm 

4.9.17 School Re-Opens 8.50am (8.00am for Breakfast Club) 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep 
children safe when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Keeping Young Children Safe Online: Children love using technology and are learning to navigate 
websites, online games and consoles, and touch screen technology like iPads and smartphones from a 
younger and younger age. This advice contains top tips for parents and carers for keeping young children 
safe online. www.childnet.com/resources/keeping-young-children-safe-online 

 

 Lunchtime Award  
Daniel W, Y1 

Millie-Anne G, Y1 
Riley P, Y6 

 

Change for Life Support Workshops 
Chorley School Sports Partnership are running some workshops 

for children & parents on 31st July/1st August and 29th/30th 
August. For further information contact Michaela Brindle on  

01257 263639/07568458677 or Email 
m.brindle@buckshaw.lancs.sch.uk or speak to Mrs Walters. 

Are You Entitled?  
 
 
 

The government service is NOW LIVE Go online at https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/  
Answer the questions on the website, it will navigate you to the GOV.UK—Access childcare support 

through the childcare service webpage https://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk/  
When you are able check your eligibility you will need your National Insurance Number and other 

personal information. If you are entitled to the additional 15 Hours Extended free provision you will 
be given a 11 digit code. This is then brought to our school office along with parents date of birth, NI 
number and full name of child. The code is checked with Lancashire authority to authenticate. This 

will need to be checked before we finish for the summer break on 21st July 2017.  

Attendance 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
The attendance percentage for the whole school 

w/e 13th July 2017 is 85.6%   
The winning class is Year 3 and Year 1 with 90% 

 


